
 
 

 
 

Date:  July 29, 2020 

 

To  

The Manager - Listing  

BSE Limited  

(BSE: 542726)  

 

The Manager - Listing  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  

(NSE: INDIAMART)  

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

SUB: APPEAL TO SHAREHOLDERS TO REGISTER/UPDATE THEIR E-MAIL IDS  

 

An appeal is being issued to the shareholders of the Company through this intimation letter 

requesting them to register/update their e-mail ids and Permanent Account Number (PAN) with 

their respective Depository Participant (DPs), in order to allow the Company to send notice of 

forthcoming Annual General Meeting of the Company alongwith Annual Report for the year 2019-

2020 in electronic form. 

 

Kindly take the above information on records. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Indiamart Intermesh Limited 

 
(Manoj Bhargava) 

Sr. Vice President (Legal & Secretarial), 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

Membership No: F5164 


